UNOFFICTAL MESTING

BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD
BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Two members were present: H. Cooky Jr., and R, B. Biron

Unofficial meeting held on March 18, 1960 just prior %o the
Annual Town Meeting,

Mr. Eitrby from the Mass. Dept. of Commerce came to give
us a talk on the advantages of having a master plan prepared
for the Town of Bellingham. He discussed the Housing Aect of
195%, and also talked about the Urban Planning Assistance
Programe..

He also talked about the Housing Home Finance Agency,
and told us about the procedure to fellow to apply for fede-
ral aid on a master plan.

He told us that we should bring the base msp of Bellingham
up to date, and should look into zoning,

Re Bernard Biron
Clerk




